Breckenridge Subdivision Property Owners Association

Minutes for March 30, 2006

The meeting was called to order at the home of Chris and Ronna Watkins.  Those in attendance were board members Lori Barlar, Russ Owens and Ronna Watkins and Member-At-Large Nedra Frain.
Old Business

Minutes from the March 30, 2006 meeting were read.  A motion was made and seconded to approve with no modifications.

New Business

The outgoing Quarterly Treasurer’s Report as of April 1st, 2006 with a balance of $22,094.76 was read.  A motion was made and seconded to approve.

After an overwhelming voter turnout the landscaping proposal was nearly unanimously approved.  Landscaping work will begin over the next several weeks on the entrance.  Several comments and suggestions were included on the ballot and will be taken into consideration.  

Congratulations to Elizabeth Smith as being elected the new President of the Breckenridge Property Owners Association.  Her term will commence April 1st, 2006 and end April 1st, 2008.  For any concerns, comments or questions regarding our community you may reach Elizabeth at (479) 531-5977.

It was moved and seconded to adjourn the meeting.

Personal Note
Hello Neighbors, it has been a privilege and an honor to have served as your Association President for the past 3 years. I hope that I have served in the best interests of our community, and I have sincerely appreciated your support during the time of our greatest growth as a neighborhood. We've welcomed some great people to our little community, and we have also lost some as well. We will miss them dearly. 

     It was with mixed emotions that I not run again for office, but I saw it as an opportunity for some new energy, new ideas, and fresh leadership to come on board to lead us for the next 2 years. Elizabeth Smith will do a fantastic job as your new President, and I have every confidence that she will continue the work that we have started in our short history as an association. Elizabeth, Ronna, Lori, and Nedra will always keep the best interests of this community in the forefront.

 

Thanks again for your support, and I'll see you around the neighborhood. 

 

Russ Owens

